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New camp kitchen and amenity block for Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park 

Works will commence this week to renovate the Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park camp kitchen and 
amenities block.  

Weather permitting, the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) funded project is set to be 
completed in October, ahead of the Melbourne Cup weekend.  

Great Ocean Road Coast Committee Chief Executive Officer Richard Davies said local company BHD 
Constructions were awarded the contract for the Erskine River facility after a competitive tender 
process.  

“The Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park will be looking better than ever coming into peak season,” said 
Mr Davies.  “The improved facilities will include a new camp kitchen with new stoves, cookers and 
fridges.  We are also refurbishing the male and female toilets and showers, adding a new family-
friendly bathroom.  There will be upgrades for the existing shower and toilet facilities for people 
with a disability and upgrades for the laundry.” 

“This is on top of the works we have just completed in re-turfing all of the camping sites and is in 
addition to the Erskine Cabin upgrades that are currently underway.” 

The works are part of GORCC’s investment of over $700,000 in Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park over 
the next 12 months.  Other works include upgrades to the Parkview and Riverview cabins, road 
works and landscaping, which has commenced around the park ahead of spring.   

“There has been a power of work by the park team from large projects to smaller ones, including 
installation of split system air-conditioners, new linen and other appointments in all the cabins,” said 
Mr Davies. 

“Other projects being undertaken over the next 12-18 months will include extensive emergency 
services upgrades across the parks and Queens Park will receive major works following the recent 
master-planning process.” 

To book accommodation at Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park go to www.lornecaravanpark.com.au. 
 
The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) is a not for profit organisation managing 37km of 
public land and coastline from Torquay to Lorne.   All dollars raised through GORCC’s operations are 
reinvested back into the coastal environment, caravan parks and the community.  
 
To read more about the work and projects of the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee go to 
www.gorcc.com.au. 
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